
Subject: FW: NOTIFICATION OF STREET WORK CAHUENGA BETWEEN SANTA MONICA & MELROSE JUNE 11th & 
12th
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 06/07/2016 03:26 PM
To: Jim Omahen

FYI . . . please read.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Date: Tuesday, June 7, 2016 at 3:00 PM
To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Cesar Acevedo <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>
Subject: NOTIFICATION OF STREET WORK CAHUENGA BETWEEN SANTA MONICA & MELROSE JUNE 11th & 12th

Attention Media District Stakeholders

Beginning this Thursday June 9th through Sunday June 12th, the City of Los Angeles (Street Division) will be closing Cahuenga Boulevard 
between Santa Monica to Melrose for Street Resurfacing Project (the existing concrete street will be replaced with an asphalt overlay) .  
This hard closure will take place:

Saturday June 11th  6am to 6pm
Sunday    June 12th 6am to 6pm

Cahuenga Boulevard will be completely closed to traffic during the scheduled hours of work.  The public is requested to use Vine Street as 
well as Cole Avenue.   Construction staging will take place on Lillian Way.

There will be supervisors from Street Service on site in the event of an issue:

Eric Gonzalez    Cell 213-304-0392
Edgar Duncan   Cell 213-761-6820

Following the completion of the resurfacing, the Department of Transportation will take the opportunity to reconfigure Cahuenga Boulevard 
into a safer, more pedestrian-oriented designed, involving the following elements:

   Cahuenga will feature two lanes south, one lane north bound between Santa Monica and Melrose
  
   A center turn lane, north of Melrose and up to and including Santa Monica Bouelvard will be added

   New left turn pockets will be created at Waring, Willoughby, Romaine and Santa Monica for both directions

   Marked crosswalk at Waring will be enhanced by reducing the number of lanes pedestrians have to negotiate across and provide a de-
facto refuge in the center of the roadway where the left turn pockets are present.

The Department of Transportation has studied traffic data on this street and has found that the reduction of lanes in the northbound 
direction from two to one, will likely have minimal impact on traffic flow and delay.

Thank you in advance for doing your part in making the Hollywood Media BID better.  Any questions please feel free to contact our office at 
323-860-0025 or 323-860-0088.
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